
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·       The El Dorado County Senior Nutrition
Program in South Lake Tahoe needs volunteer
drivers  to  deliver  lunchtime  meals  to
homebound  seniors.  For  information,  call
530.621.6160.

·       Justine Martin and Andrew Horejs are opening MoonHouse
Brewhouse at 2040 Dunlap Drive in South Lake Tahoe in the old
Grass Roots building

·      South Lake Tahoe disc jockey Keenan will be at Whiskey
Dicks Saloon in South Lake Tahoe every Tuesday. Must be at
least 21 to attend. Doors open at 9pm. No cover.

·       Late-Nite Productions presents Thick as Thieves, a
South Lake Tahoe rock and blues band, that will put on a free
show Feb. 6 at Whiskey Dicks Saloon in South Lake Tahoe for
those older than 21. Doors open at 9pm.

·       Carson Valley Trails Association’s annual meeting is
March 1 from 5:30-7:30pm at  the Douglas County Community and
Senior Center, 1329 Waterloo Lane, Gardnerville.
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